
 
Construction Update: After Hours Work 

 

We are required to conduct work on the High Voltage area on the western end of Central 

Avenue. In order to maintain access to the precinct, we need to conduct this work out of hours. 

The work is scheduled to take place between 6pm and 4am and will commence Monday 8th 

January and complete by Friday 12th January. 

The loading dock will be re-opened from 6am to 6pm daily and access to the car park will be 

maintained at all times. 

If you have any questions or if you require more information, please contact 

atp.communicationsf@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 

Office and Industrial  
 

T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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